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To: Town Board 
From: Planning Board 
Date: September 27, 2024 
Subject: Town Board Referral – Battery Storage Facilities Moratorium 
  
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
At its meeting of September 23, 2024, the Planning Board discussed the subject referral. The Board is in favor 
of the proposed moratorium due to the potential health and safety risks involved with battery storage facilities. 
More information must be obtained to ensure that both the public and emergency responders are well equipped 
to manage the risks involved with such facilities.  
 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Ian Richey 
Assistant Planner 


